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February 2011 
   The Benson Hockey Association Board would like to thank all families  
and members for allowing your son/daughter to skate for the association this 
year. We truly appreciate your commitment and participation helping us 
maintain and improve the state of hockey in the community and hat’s off to 
the coaches and refs along with Justin and Phil for the extra time spent away 
from home.  
   We will be having a work night this coming Sunday 2/13/11 at 6:00pm to 
do some housekeeping, cleaning, etc in preparation for the Girls Varsity 
playoff game hosted here on Tuesday 2/15/11 at 7pm and the 12U District 
Tourney on the weekend of 2/19/11.  Everyone’s help would be  appreciated 
as well as some families still need to complete their season’s work hours yet. 
(Reminder the unfinished hrs will be billed to you per the BHA policy at 
years end).  There will be board members present with a list of things to do.   
With a good turnout, we should easily be done within a couple of hours. 
    We also need volunteers to sign up to work for the 12U District 
Tournament as many of the teams and parents will be out of town that 
weekend at other District games or Playoffs. There is a sign up sheet posted 
on the doors at the Civic Center or contact Barb Schwartz.  Also, keep an 
eye on the calendar, located on the  concession’s door for assignments to 
work concessions during open skate/hockey until the season ends. 

NOTICE 
     The Annual Benson Hockey Association Meeting will be on March 14th 

@  7:00pm upstairs of the Benson Civic Center followed by the monthly 
meeting. We will be sending out a detailed agenda closer to this date. We 
have 2 board positions (Phil Goff and Dan Aarhus) that will be open as there 
2nd terms have expired. We also have Janet Johnson’s 1st term up for re-
election/open during this mtg. 
           ** GOOD LUCK TO ALL TEAMS IN THE PLAYOFFS 
                       AND THE REMAINDER OF THE SEASON.          
 
                                                               Thank you, 
                                                                                   BHA Board 


